Petition for One-Way System

After representations by residents about traffic safety on Brownlow's Hill and Main Street, the Parish Council is co-ordinating a petition across Coddington.

The proposal is for a one-way system running along Main Street from its junction with Beckingham Road near The Plough to the junction of Brownlow's Hill with Beckingham Road near Coddington School, to reduce the risk of accidents.

The petition is being circulated by concerned residents and at Coddington School for signatures by parents with children attending the school. If you live in the village or have children at the school and have not had the opportunity to sign the petition, please use the form below and return it to the Community Centre post box.

The petition will be presented by our County Councillor, Maureen Dobson at a meeting towards the end of March, so needs to be returned by 17 March.

We, the undersigned, as residents of Coddington Parish or with children attending Coddington School, are concerned about traffic safety along Main Street / Brownlow's Hill. We support the proposal for a one-way system running along Main Street from its junction with Beckingham Road near The Plough to the junction of Brownlow's Hill with Beckingham Road near Coddington School, to reduce the risk of accidents.

Name	Signature	Post Code	Child attends Coddington School?